Southwest's Leading weekly

THURSDAY, JUNE 15 THRU 22, 2000



Sharon Sanders Brooks



Troy Nash

State Representative and City Councilman Team up to Host State of the District Address

KANSAS CITY - Newly elected State Representative Sharon Sanders Brooks and 3rd District-at-Large City Councilman Troy Nash have teamed up to host the first ever State of the District Address. The address will be held at the Gregg Community Center, 1600 E. 17th Terrace, Thursday June 22, 2000, from 6 p.m. - 8:30 p.m.

State Representative Sharon Sanders Brooks will discuss her plans to bring available state dollars and programs to areas of her district that have been ignored for years. "This meeting is the first of what I hope will be many collaborate efforts between State and City elected officials to assess the needs of the citizens we serve, to combine State and City resources to address those needs, and to report back on progress made," said Sanders Brooks.

Councilman Nash will give an overview of his first year in office and discuss the challenges that lie ahead. "Success is not how far you get, but the distance traveled from where you started. In the first year, we have traveled far but still have a long way to go to remove the abandoned houses, tall weeds, and crime that afflict our community. Until these basic things are addressed, we must continue to work together to make things better," said Councilman Nash.

The joint meeting is an effort to encourage both State and City cooperation and deliver better services to the citizens of the 37th State Representative district and the City of Kansas City, Missouri's 3rd district. "If we do not work together, it is the community that will ultimately suffer," said Councilman Nash.

For more information contact Councilman Troy Nash at (816) 513-1605 or Representative Sharon Sanders Brooks at 1-888-306-7377 Ext. 1309.